
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 
 
 
On September 12, 2023, the Corporate Authorities of the Northern Moraine 
Wastewater Reclamation District, Lake and McHenry Counties, Illinois accepted 
the Audit prepared by Lauterbach & Amen, LLP, Certified Public Accountants, 
Naperville, IL for the Fiscal Year ending April 30, 2023. The Audit was submitted 
to Lake and McHenry County Clerk’s offices and to the Office of the State 
Comptroller and is available for view on our website: www.nmwrd.org and at the 
District’s office located at 113 Timber Trail, Island Lake, IL, 60042  
 
 
 
 
 

________________ 
Elisa Fisher 

District Clerk 
Northern Moraine Wastewater Reclamation District 


